RAMS NEWSLETTER

THANK YOU!!!

We started two weeks later... we started differently then normal with 3rd - 7th Graders located in the Church's LaCour Center, with lunch satellited in, with carpool in a different location, but THANKS to everyone's cooperation and flexibility, our school year began. Our faculty, students, cafeteria staff and families went above and beyond to get our students back on campus and get this school year off to a GREAT START!!!!

SOCCER

Last week forms were sent home for soccer up to U10. The deadline to register your child to participate in soccer has been extended to Tuesday, September 5th. If you need a form or for more information, please stop by the school's office on Tuesday.

SCHOOL COMMUNICATION

Our school communicates through text, email and phone for announcements, both emergency and non-emergencies. It is important that we have your current contact information throughout the year. If you change your phone number or email address, please email acomeaux@stpeterreserve.org so that our records can be updated.

PlusPortals

All families from PreK 2 through 7th Grade were sent a link with instructions on setting up a login through PlusPortals. This platform is a convenient way to communicate with your child's teacher(s) through email.

For our 1st through 7th Grade students, grades are posted weekly. Parents are able to view their child's progress through their PlusPortal account.

EXTRA-CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES

In addition to soccer, be on the lookout for more extra-curricular activities to begin soon, such as Drama Club, 4-H Club, etc.

Upcoming Events

Sept. 4 ~ Labor Day holiday

Sept. 5 - 14 ~ Fall MAP Growth testing

Sept. 13 ~ First School Mass @ 8:15 a.m. in
Church (PreK 3 through 7th Grade
will attend)
7th Grade Pinning Ceremony

Sept. 29 ~ 4th through 7th Grade Fall Dance more information will be forthcoming

Saints Dress Down Day

On Friday, September 8th, we will celebrate the beginning of the Saints season with a Black and Gold Dress Down Day. Students may wear a Saints or black or gold shirt with jeans (no holes) and tennis shoes (no boots).

Spirit Dress Fridays

Every Friday, beginning September 15th, students will be able to show their school pride and wear <u>any</u> St. Peter School t-shirt with their uniform bottoms and shoes.

Watch for an order form for purchase of school spirit shirts.